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Dear Resident,  
 
Welcome to the 12th and last edition of the Blakedown East Dulwich Estate Phase 3 works newsletter. This 
newsletter provides an update on the Southwark Council scheme. We are now finished with the main works, 
and are just removing the compound area and making the area good for use.  
 
We have been working across the whole estate for the 18 months and we hope you can all see the amount of 
changes that have been made to improve the area. We would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone 
for their patience while the work was being carried out and we at Blakedown hope you enjoy your new 
outdoor spaces.  
 
Blakedown will still be seen around the estate in the future carrying out maintenance and planting works, 
keeping these areas as nice as possible for your use.  

 

 
 

East Dulwich Estate Regeneration Project Team (EDERPT) 
For any further information please contact The East Dulwich Estate Regeneration Project Team (EDERPT) 
which is a friendly group made up of residents, ward councillors and regeneration officers.   
Contact: ederegeneration@gmail.com  

 
Southwark’s Project Manager is Bernadette Kiernan 0207 525 1216 bernadette.kiernan@southwark.gov.uk 
 


